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17th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Year 6 will have their final two National Curriculum swimming lessons on Wednesday 29th 

January and Wednesday 5th February 2020.   

 

The children will require suitable swimming costumes for their lessons.  The girls should wear 

a one-piece bathing suit, not a bikini, and the boys wear fitted swim trunks (not shorts). 

Earrings are not permitted during swimming lessons; if your child has recently had their ears 

pierced and they cannot take them out, please provide your child with a swimming cap that 

will cover the earrings. Children will not be able to wear goggles during their swimming 

lessons.  Middlewich has three canals in the town and the children need to be able to swim to 

safety without relying on goggles. 

 

On these two swimming days, the children’s home time will be at the later time of 

4:00pm. If your child has permission to walk, we will use this authority unless otherwise 

advised. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any queries regarding the swimming 

lessons for your child. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Barnett & Mrs A Collins. 

Swimming coordinators. 
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